

In keeping with the traditional service project, Souper Bowl of Caring, initiated at our parish by Sister Elaine, the Confirmation students will be collecting money after Masses, the weekend before Super Bowl—February 3rd & 4th. This collection is in conjunction with many other churches and communities all across the United States. No donation is too small, it all adds up!

In addition to the monetary collections, the students in our Parish Religious Education classes (PRE) will be collecting items and bringing to classes on the Sundays of 1/28, 2/4 and 2/11. Below are food and household items that will be on their list of things to retrieve and bring to class. If for some reason you are not able to get your items to a PRE student you can bring your items to Mass any of those weekends or call the parish office and we will arrange to pick them up.

All food items and money collected will again be donated to the Mayfield-Graves County Needline & Food Pantry. This years total money and number of can goods will also be added to our Grand Total on the Souper Bowl of Caring website to be included in the Grand Totals from across the United States.

Soup **Canned Vegetables Toilet Paper** Cereal **Peanut Butter** Jelly **Canned Fruits Box Meals Packaged Pasta** Mac-N-Cheese **Dried Beans Dried Rice Spaghetti Sauce Condiments (Catsup, Mustard, Mayo) Canned Meat Toiletry Items Laundry Detergent** Powdered Drink Mix (Kool-Aid)